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I believe that a moratorium on the controversial "fracking" process has been put in place until 
the end of 2011.  The logic to a moritorium is that a solution should be found before starting 
again.  An arbitrary amount of time will not necessarily provide a solution. 
 
Therefore I proffer that THERE SHOULD BE A MORITORIUM ON THE 
CONTROVERSIAL "FRACKING" PROCESS UNTIL SUCH TIME AS EVERY ASPECT 
OF THE TECHNOLOGY HAS BEEN PROVEN TO BE SAFE. 
 
The attached file from Food and Water Watch (USA) "The Case for a Ban on Gas Fracking" is 
worth reading. 


